
SUAA Foundation Executive Committee 2020 Candidates 
 

Alice Medenwald: Candidate for Vice-Chair, Northeastern Illinois University 

 I represent Northeastern Illinois University.  I have been the Chapter President for 9 years. I 
have attended several SUAA Foundation meetings as a voting member and have also served on the 
Board of the SUAA Foundation for several years. I am currently the Vice Chair of the SUAA Foundation.  I 
am also the Chair of the SUAA Foundation Scholarship Committee which has been existence for two 
years.  In the past I have chaired the Nominating Committee for the SUAA Executive Committee. I have 
attended political fund raisers representing SUAA. 

 

Teena Zindel-McWilliams: Candidate for Foundation Secretary, Richland Community College 

 Teena Zindel-McWilliams is the Director of Institutional and Academic Planning at Richland 
Community College, Decatur. She has served the RCC SUAA Chapter as an at-large representative and 
began her term as President in July 2020. Ms. Zindel-McWilliams has participated in the revision of the 
Chapter By-laws, attended the SUAA Annual Meeting as a Delegate, and worked on Chapter 
membership drives. In August 2020, Ms. Zindel-McWilliams began her 38th year at Richland Community 
College. 
 
 
Elliott Dudnik: Candidate for Foundation Member-at-Large, University of Illinois –Chicago 
 
 Elliott Dudnik is Professor Emeritus of Architecture at University of Illinois Chicago, where he 
taught for 38 years and served as Director of Graduate Studies and Acting Director of the School of 
Architecture. A Fellow of the American Institute of Architects, former Fulbright-Hays Senior Lecturer 
(Australia), and member of several professional societies, he continues to practice as an architect, 
expert witness, and consultant to the City of Chicago and other groups, while also serving as a Board 
member of the UIC SUAA Chapter for the past 7 years.  

As the chapter director charged with matters of Health Insurance and Pension matters, he helped create 
a Blog site targeted specifically toward UIC retirees. Last year he moderated the UIC SUAA Chapter Fall 
Forum program “Don’t Leave a Mess for Your Family: Basic Instructions”. 

 

Jerry Lewis: Candidate for Foundation Member-at-Large, Joliet Junior Community College 

Bio not submitted 

Robert Laursen: Candidate for Foundation Member-at-Large, Parkland Community College 

Bio not submitted 

 



 

 


